
Dears Sir's,  
 
Although I am a woman have not fired a gun in many years, I oppose this Bill. People in rural Oregon may need to 
protect themselves in an instant (as with others in cities where danger may be even greater). Please vote to eliminate 
this ridiculous Bill. 
 
Thank you!! 
 
Kwanda McDonnell 
 


